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June 2024 
  
Dear Supporter & Participant, 
 

Northern Nevada Dental Health Programs (NNDHP) is hosting its 

22nd Annual NNDHP / Joel F. Glover, DDS Charity Golf Tournament on 

Friday, September 20, 2024 back at the beautiful Red Hawk Golf Club, Hills 
Course in Sparks, NV.   All proceeds will benefit the underserved and uninsured 
in our community.  
 

 Since 1985 NNDHP has helped countless at-risk children in northern 
Nevada receive dental care through our generous NNDHP volunteer dental pro-
viders who donate their time and services.  For twenty + years this tournament 
fundraiser and donors like you have made it possible for NNDHP to continue to 
coordinate and facilitate life changing dental treatment for those in need.   
 

  We are reaching out in hopes that we can secure your support for this 
year’s tournament, it is our only annual fundraiser.  YOUR SUPPORT will as-
sist in the costs associated with children on our waiting list who need extensive 
dental care in an OR setting which requires NNDHP to pay for the facility fees 
and anesthesiologists and the costs associated with children who require endo-
dontic specialty care. Medicaid has no endo contract providers thus NNDHP are 
asked to place all qualified children who need endodontic treatment.   
 

 We have many donation options to support; if you don’t golf but would 
like to support the charity, we welcome donations such as “Friends of ….”, 
Food & Beverage Sponsors, Golf Ball Sponsor, Golfer Gift Sponsor, Hole-in-
One Sponsors, and raffle donation items for our participants, (*see attached fly-
er).   
 

 Simply mail your sponsorship/donation participation form to the address 
listed, give us a call, sign up online or use the QR code.  Northern Nevada 
Dental Health Programs’ non-profit Tax ID# 88-0411192.  If you have ques-
tions, please don’t hesitate to call me at (775) 337-0296 or visit NNDHP’s web-
site at www.nndhp.org.  
 

 We know you may have many charity events to chose from to support, 
we hope this year you chose to support or will again continue to support and 
join US for a great day of golf.  Thank you for your consideration of this vital 
non-profit; for the dental well-being and healthy smiles for our children in need. 

 
With Sincere Gratitude, 

 
 
 
 

Lori Benvin 
Golf Tournament Director 
NNDHP Advisory Board Administrative Director / Programs Liaison 
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